
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PROPOSAL TO PERMIT 

 

The Alaska Railroad Corporation proposes to issue a new corridor permit to ALASKA 

UNITED FIBER SYSTEM PARTNERS to replace and extend its existing permit to 

reconstruct, operate and/or maintain an existing fiber facility within ARRC’s Right-

of-Way (“ROW”) corridor described as: 

 

A fiber optic line that deviates in and out of the ROW for a total length 

of 56,422 linear feet within the ROW corridor.  

 

Location/Address:   Said fiber facility to be located in segments of the ROW, 

starting at ARRC milepost F1.03, in Whittier, Alaska, running through the Whittier 

Tunnel, to the ARRC mainline track at Portage, at ARRC milepost 62.86, and then 

in and out of the ROW to ARRC milepost 86.83, near Indian, Alaska. 

 

Use of the Premises: Permittee wishes to continue to operate, maintain, and 

reconstruct the fiber in the portion of the described above.  

 

Proposed Term of Permit:  Twenty-Five (25) Years 

 

Maps depicting the exact location within the ROW are available for review.  

This file (excluding privileged or proprietary information) is available for inspection 

during regular business hours by appointment, Monday through Friday, at the office 

of the Director, Real Estate Permits and Leasing, Alaska Railroad Corporation, 327 

West Ship Creek Avenue, Anchorage, Alaska.   

 

Comments may be submitted in writing to the Director, Real Estate Permits and 

Leasing, P.O. Box 107500, Anchorage, Alaska 99510-7500 and must be submitted 

on or before September 24, 2025 to be considered at the next scheduled ARRC Board 

of Directors meeting, after which time the ARRC’s decision to issue a permit may 

become final.  Oral comments may also be presented at the Board meeting scheduled 

for September 25, 2025.  Questions may be directed to the Manager of Real Estate 

Contracts and Billing at 265-2465. 

 

Pub: August 25, 2025 


